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Reinstatement of Fire Certificate of Occupancy 
 
RE: 1551 RUTH ST N   
 Ref. # 109107 
 
Dear Property Representative: 
 
The conditions in your building that caused Fire Prevention to proceed with the condemnation of 
the above property have been corrected and therefore, the building or portion thereof that was 
condemned may now be re-occupied. We thank you for your cooperation in assuring the highest 
level of health and safety for your occupants.  
 
If you have any questions, email me at laura.huseby@ci.stpaul.mn.us or call me 
at 651-266-8998. 
   
Sincerely, 
 
Laura Huseby  
Fire Inspector 
 
Ref #:  109107 
 


